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Bealings School
Tel: 01473 622376

July 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

Forest Schools for Year 5 in September  

My name is Stu Barton and this year I qualified as a Forest School Leader with the organisation, the Green Light Trust. As most will be aware I am also a parent to a Year 5 child at Bealings School. I am passionate about Forest Schools and wish to continue to offer this to all Year 5 children during the Autumn Term, in September 2019.   

What is Forest Schools?
Forest Schools originated in Sweden in the 1950’s as a way of helping children learn about the natural world through stories, songs and practical experiences. In many Scandinavian countries it has now become integral to early years learning and the UK Forest Schools is being increasingly delivered as part of the main stream curriculum as much evidence points to its powerful and positive effect on children’s self-esteem, confidence and independence. 
What happens in Forest School sessions and when is it happening?  

The sessions will take place at a local wood in Little Bealings. The wood is only a short walk from the school up sandy lane (200m). The sessions will run on Mondays after lunch until the end of the school day (3:15). The Forest School experience is that children will be outdoors in all weathers (with the exception of very high winds) so they will need to be suitably dressed. The group will be exploring the wood, learning about conservation, creating dens, identifying wildlife, learning craft skills, whittling and much more. 

Sessions may include fire lighting as an activity but these are only delivered following risk assessments that manage the risks and they are always done under close supervision.  
I will be working with staff from Kelly’s class and in addition will be looking for a parent helper. If you are interested in helping with sessions then please talk to me as soon as possible. 
If you would like your child to take part in the Forest School Programme in September then please complete and return the acceptance slip to the school office. You will then receive more detailed information regarding the Forest School Programme nearer the time.  

Yours sincerely

Stu Barton

Tel: 07816 786415 
Forest School Permission Slip

Year 5

September 2019
I/we consent to my child______________________________________ taking part in the Forest School Programme and the activities indicated.  I acknowledge that the staff will be liable in the event of any accident only if they have failed to take reasonable care of my child during the visit.
Signed ________________________________   Date________________________
